



















It's almost time for the start of the Guiding year! I'd like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and express my excitement about having your daughter(s) in our unit this year.





Please note the details of our first unit meeting: Date & Time:



On this date, your daughter(s) will meet with her Guiding leaders and other girls in her unit, and learn more about all the fun things we'll be doing this year.



Here is some other information for you, to keep on hand this year: Our Unit Name: Unit Banking ID:



You are invited to contact me any time that you have a question or comment concerning your daughter's(s') experience in our unit. I've provided my contact information below.



Looking forward to a great year!



Sincerely,

















